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9t September 2021

Dear Reception Parents/Carers,

| am delighted that the children are settling in very well and are quickly adapting to their new
routines.

As in previous years the Watford Observer will publish class photographs of children who have just
joined Reception. If you would like your child to be included in this photograph please complete

the slip below and return to the school by Thursday 16t" September 2021.

Yours faithfully

i

C van Straaten
Headteacher

a<

Watford Observer ‘My First Day’ photograph: Autumn 2021

Please indicate your choice by ticking the box next to the option.

| give permission for my child’s photograph to appear in The Watford Observer

I do not give permission for my child’s photograph to appear in The Watford Observer.

Child’s Name Class:

Signature of parent Date:
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